
their honeymoon, with a trip to Singapore (a small country/very
Best Wishes for the Holidays

Happy Holidays!

Melissa, Patty,
From Eben, Sheri,

and Talia

           

 

Season’s                                                                    Greetings!

2006 was a busy year.  In April Sheri & Eben finally got to go on

to France to see Eben’s mom and the beautiful Perigord country−
side, and then proceeded to New Brunswick, Canada, Sheri’s 
ancestral home.

Eben continues to do research at IBM, Sheri battles evil insur−

in preschool and is looking forward to Kindergarten.
in college in San Francisco, Patty’s in 10th grade, and Talia is
ance companies for the Let Them Hear Foundation, Melissa’s

of pretty fish, like those shown above). In July, all but Patty went

17450 Stevens Canyon Road
Cupertino, CA 95014
(408) 867−1876

Please write or visit if you’re in the area!

big shopping mall) and Sulawesi, Indonsesia(nice people & lots 
and the New Year!


